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This week we are ramping up for the new. We have a new class of employees that will start their orientation this week. 
We are also hiring and training new staff for our Independent Living Plus and Day Treatment programs. This is also a 
new quarter for our residential youth in school, starting after a week at Quest. We will be praying for all things new 
happening around the village this fall. 

 
 


